
     

 

 

Events of the Week
Sat! 1/3! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM!
! ! Mass 5:30 PM
Sun! 1/4! 8AM - 10AM - 12Noon
! ! Youth Choir Rehearsal - 11:00 AM 
Mon! 1/5! Mass 8:00 AM
Tue! 1/6! Mass 8:00 AM
Wed! 1/7! Rel. Ed. Classes 4:30 - 5:30 PM
! ! HS Youth Group 6:30-8:30PM
! ! R.C.I.A Class 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
Thur! 1/8! Mass 8:00 AM
! ! St. Vincent de Paul Meeting - 6:00PM 
Fri! 1/9! Mass 8:00 AM 
Sat! 1/10! Ladies Guild Meeting- 9:00AM
! ! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM
! ! Mass 5:30 PM!

Mass Intentions
Sat! 1/3! 5:30 PM Isabel Messina
! ! !     Walter West 
Sun! 1/4! 8:00 AM  St. Bernadette’s Community
! ! 10:00 AM Theresa Prestigiovanni
! ! 12 Noon Bernice Schott
Mon! 1/5! 8:00 AM Mark Smith ✞
Tue! 1/6! 8:00 AM
Thur! 1/8! 8:00 AM
Fri! 1/9! 8:00 AM Chet Turney
Sat! 1/10!  5:30 PM Caesar & Lucy Candini
 ✞For the intentions of!

The Epiphany of the Lord

January 4, 2015
All kings shall pay him homage,

 all nations shall serve him.
— Psalm 72:11

Please consider endowments to St. Bernadette’s Parish

Walk For Life
January 24, 2015

St. Bernadette's church will be participating in the 
Walk For Life in San Francisco on January 24th, 
2015!  We have reserved a bus that will arrive in our 
parish parking lot at 9:30 am on Saturday morning. 
Participants will enjoy  a wonderful ride to San 
Francisco praying the rosary with our very own Father 
Johnpeter and fellow parishioners! Upon arrival at the 
Civic Center Plaza, you will participate in a rally with 
speakers from all over the country giving their 
personal testimonies!  Once the walk begins you will 
be amazed at the thousands upon thousands of 
people who are walking with you in support of life! We 
are praying that God will touch your heart and you will 
join us on this life changing experience! The cost for 
each participant is $25 and $50 for a family of four. If 
for some reason you are unable to attend or walk that 
far we would encourage you to "sponsor" someone 
who can walk for you. There are people that would 
love to go, but cannot afford it. Please sign up  with 
Amanda in the church office or by calling Debbie 
Weymouth at 406-1533 or Carol Corcoran at 
481-7117. Payment must be included at time of 
registration. Call a friend, sibling, or whomever you 
can think of and make it a day to walk not only for the 
unborn but also for your faith! 

Next Weekend’s Readings
First Reading — (Isaiah 42:1-4, 6-7) 
Psalm — (Psalm 29) 
Second Reading — (Acts 10:34-38) 
Gospel — (Mark 1:7-11)

  Mass Intentions Request
Mass intended for:______________________________

Deceased: ___             Living: ___

Tel # _____________________

Requested by: __________________________________

Donation: $10.00
Please enclose check payable to St. Bernadette’s

Altar Flowers Request
In memory of: __________________________

Requested by: __________________________

Tel #_____________________

Cost: $40.00, please make check payable to St. Bernadette’s

 Society of St. Vincent de Paul
Food Pantry Distribution Day

January 17, 2015
9AM to 10AM in Msgr. Moore Hall

Be an Advent Angel! Help us to grow an Angel 
Canned Christmas Tree for those in need within 
our community! Bring in canned foods and/or pull 
an angel tag off of the tree. Purchase an angel, 
attach the tag and place it back on the 
tree. Canned goods will be distributed during Food 
Pantry distribution days and angels will be 
donated to children in need of God’s blessing at 
the end of the Advent season. Please call (209) 
451-0774 for more help or information about SVdP.
SVdP will be collecting angels and canned food 
for the Christmas tree up until January 10, 2015.

St. Bernadette’s Ladies Guild will meet in the Msgr. 
Liam Moore Hall for a 9AM breakfast the second 
Saturday of each Month. No dues. Everyone Welcome! 

Next meeting is January 10th.

Mass Intentions & Altar Flowers
If there is a loved one whom you would like remembered 
at a special Mass or with altar flowers, please fill out the 
appropriate form below. You may drop it in the collection 
basket, mail it, or drop it by the parish office.

Please note: Parishioners who bring communion 
to the sick. Please arrive 5 minutes before the 
beginning of Mass to inform Eucharistic Ministers or 
Priest that you plan to give communion to the sick. If you 
have an extra pyx we ask that you please return it.

St Bernadette's Counseling Ministry
 If you are interested in scheduling a counseling 
appointment emai l Drewe Weymouth at 
drewe.weymouth@yahoo.com or call the parish 
office at (209)465-3081. All counseling services 

Taize Service
Come celebrate an evening of prayer, adoration and 
song. Friday, Febuary 6th, 7:00 - 8:00 PM In the Chapel

2015 Offering Envelopes 
The 2015 Offering Envelopes have been mailed 
and you should have received them by now. If 
you do not receive them by  mid-January, please 
call the parish office at (209) 465-3081.

CCD Christmas Vacation
Religious Ed. Grades 1-6 and Confirmation 

classes will resume on Wednesday, January 7, 2015

A Note From the Ladies Guild 

The St. Bernadette’s Ladies Guild concludes another 
blessed year of working tirelessly for charity. As a 
united team, the ladies are generous with their time 
and resources to help others. We thank the 
parishioners for all their support of our activities 
throughout the year. We appreciated the assistance 
of the Youth Ministry under the direction of Maggie 
Johnson. We personally thank Fr. Johnpeter for his 
continued support and participation with each event. 
As President and Founder, I invite all ladies of St. 
Bernadette’s to become a member. With a devotion 
to Our Lady, a commitment to serve others and a 
spirit of fellowship, we enjoy working together. The 
meetings are scheduled for the second Saturday of 
each month and a $5.00 breakfast fee is charged.  
We look forward to a busy 2015 and greeting our 
new members. From Janice Marengo, President, 
Betty Perkins, Vice President Bea Fowler, Secretary-
Treasurer and Marilyn Bott, Sunshine Chair.

January Birthday Party
Everyone is welcome to come and join the parishioners 
who are celebrating their birthday in January! The 
celebration will be on Sunday, January 11th after the 
10AM Mass in the Msgr. Liam Moore Hall.

THE HOLY STAR
O Father, may that holy star
Grow every year more bright

And send its glorious beams afar
To fill the world with light.

—William Cullen Bryant
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